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To, Members of the Board of Directors of AHPRA.

It has come to my attention that your Board has intervened to try stop and intimidate a Medical Doctor from
publicly having a world view about things other than medical. A Dr David van Gend.

What have you become? What sort of a world do you want? Many of you so called educated professionals have
become a bunch of controlling, radical, Hitler imitators. Where any dissent is smashed by unfair dictatorial
powers.

Another thing, Your profession Goes on about the Gold standard in medicine etc. Gold is an unchanging metal
that is precious and rare. Never changes. Your so called Gold standards often change as time and research
advance. Anyone claiming to have set a gold standard better be prepared to accept the consequences if and
when their Gold standard is proved wrong. Fools Gold.

You seem intent on intimidating some that may have a differing world view from yours. | and my wife Rhonda
think it is a disgrace.

Cheers, Norman Webster





